
 

 

July 6, 2011 

 

 

From The Secretary's Corner–Did You Know 

That –  all members should have received the annual 

dues notification of $144/year.  This is the money 

that we run our club with as well as pay our 

international and district dues.  Several of you have 

already paid me, which is much appreciated.  For the 

rest of you, I will be expecting payment shortly. 

 

Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a gift certificate to 

Ocean Street Market donated by John LoBosco, was 

won by David Lourie. 

 

Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by Jack 

Roberts, David Lourie, Ben Wilson, Kathy Cotter, 

Nancy Irving, Jim Rowe, John LoBosco, Adrienne 

Murphy, Scott Irving, Dave Bagdasarian and Marge 

Barker. 

 

Rotary 4 Way Test – Of the things we think, say or 

do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Polio Plus – Remember, we are just this close to 

eradicating polio world-wide.  Your support by 

donating your loose change in the polio cans is much 

appreciated. 

 

Lobster Bake – On July 20, we will be holding our 

annual Lobster Bake.  Anne Swift-Kayatta needs to 

hear from you as to your choice of steak or lobster 

by July 6th.  The deadline for making your choice 

has past, so please contact Anne ASAP to see if she 

can accommodate you, if you have not already done 

so.    Anne says that if you have signed up for set up, 

meet at the picnic shelter at 4:00 pm to get 

organized.  She is planning on having the cookout 

ready between 5:30-5:45 pm, so if you are joining us 

that evening for dinner, you should probably get 

there by 5:15 pm.  She is also looking for a few 

more helpers for set up, serving and clean up details.  

Please contact her ASAP so that we can make this 

event as successful as always. 

 

District Directory – Marge Barker brought back 

District directories from last month's District 

Changeover Dinner.  See Paul Butler if you would 

like one. 

 

Soup Kitchen – On Tuesday, July 12 we will be 

having our monthly Soup Kitchen service at Preble 

Street Resource Center.  This time of year, we 

generally serve over 300 people, so we can really 

use more help.  Please bring your family and friends.  

Set up is at 4:00 pm, and if you're planning on 

serving please come at 5:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program Chair  - Chuck Redman is stepping down 

as Program Chair to assume the responsibilities of 

Vice President.  Nancy Irving is taking over this 

responsibility.  She is looking for suggestions from 

club members for interesting speakers for the 

upcoming year.  As you know, varied and interesting 

programs are a key ingredient to a successful Rotary 

meeting. 

 

Program – Tonight we were treated to two 

classification talks – one by Chuck Redman and the 

other by Jim Rowe.  Chuck recited his 35 year career 

in financial services, culminating in the last 4 years 

working at UBS, a global financial services 

institution based in Europe.  Jim explained that he is 

the 4
th

 generation owner of the Charles S. Chase 

Company, a leading drywall supplier in New 

England.  Jim explained how drywall is 

manufactured and gave the company history.  He is 

now retired, having sold the company in October, 

2008.  Thank you to both Chuck and Jim for every 

interesting presentations. 

 

Upcoming Events 

-July 7 – Joe & Elizabeth Conroy (Anniversary) 

-July 8 – Sybil Riemensnider (Birthday) 

-July 11 – Evelyn Garland (Birthday) 

-July 12 – Soup Kitchen 

-July 13 – Website Tools for Members 

 (Scott Irving, Program Chair) 

-July 20 – Lobster Bake 

-July 27 – Amber Mooney, Jesuit Volunteer 

 Corp in Nicaragua (Marge Barker, P.C.) 

 

 

ASSIGNMENTS 

 

July 13 

Song  Kennealy 

Invocation Roberts 

Raffle Gift Lourie 

Conductor Meyers  

 

July 20 

Song  Kinley 

Invocation Rowe 

Raffle Gift McGovern 

Conductor Mooers 

 

July 27 

Song  Knight 

Invocation Russell 

Raffle Gift Meyers 

Conductor Murphy 
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Officers 

President – Marge Barker 

President-Elect – Bob Flynn 

Vice President – Chuck Redman 

Secretary – Paul Butler 

Treasurer – Nancy Hawes 

 

Directors 

Club Administration – Kathy Cotter 

Community Service – Sybil Riemensnider 

Membership – Ellie Speh 

International & Foundation – David Lourie 

Director-At-Large – Joan Frustaci 
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